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To whom it may concern: 

 

I am opposed to HB 2004 with a ranked choice voting system.  Our family is opposed 

to this method, because there are already enough problems with our voting system, 

and this compound the problems in our humble opinion.  It is hard enough to figure 

out who the best 1 candidate is, let alone trying to rank them.  Too many choices can 

distort the results.  Furthermore, there is complete reliance on correct computer 

programming, and no way to audit the results.  Furthermore, it has been shown to 

reduce voting numbers as voters are less informed regarding lesser desired 

candidates, in which case placing them 2nd or 4th may create skewed results. 

 

Thank you for your consideration. 

Eric Hill 


